
 

 

Our Safety Program 
• The safety of our students, teachers, staff and parents is our top priority.  We take every 

precaution recommended by the Florida Department of Education and national health 
authorities. 

• Our COVID-19 Safety Plan is on file with the Florida Department of Education. 

• Our building is inspected annually by the Florida Department of Health and the City of 
Naples Fire Department to insure that all applicable safety regulations are followed. 

• Our property is adjacent the Collier County Sheriff’s Department and they have visited 
NACS as part of their community relations work. 

• Linda Steinbacher is our Safety Officer and a School Board Member.  Linda conducts 
monthly fire drills and property safety inspections. 

• All teachers and staff are AED and First Aid certified with renewal training every year. 

• NACS recently installed air purification systems on each of our brand new HVAC 
units.  This dual UV lamp systems eliminate odors, toxic VOC (Volatile Organic 
Compound) and microbial contaminants. 

• NACS has a daily professional janitorial service to help keep our school’s classrooms, 
bathrooms, and common areas as clean and germ-free as possible. 

• Water bottle filling stations were installed at the drinking fountains to avoid the spread of 
germs. 

• Installed hand sanitizer dispensers can be found at every entrance to classrooms and exits 
to the exterior of the building.  Students are to make frequent use of these dispensers as 
they enter their classrooms. 

• We installed touchless soap and paper towel dispensers in all bathrooms. 

• The entire school is “fogged” twice daily.  At lunch time when the students are outside 
for lunch and again after the students have left for the day by the janitorial crew. 

• As much as possible, students don’t share devices or textbooks.  Cleaning wipes are 
provided to sanitize when necessary. 

• Group tables are installed with dividers where social distancing is not possible. 


